
 

 
 
 

Date: November 7, 2023 

To: All Employment and Assistance Workers (EAW) 

Re: EAW Classification Appeal Update 
 
 

We want to provide an update as to the Classification Referee’s anticipated decision on the 
EAW appeal. We do not know when to expect a decision, but the Referee has advised that her 
work is taking more time than originally anticipated due to the extensive evidence relating to 
such a large number of factors in dispute. This is not unexpected in hearings of this nature, 
particularly as there was such a large volume of documentary evidence. We know EAWs are 
concerned to know the outcome, but from the Union’s perspective we would rather she take 
the time to consider all of the evidence and our arguments.  

We will provide further updates as we receive more information. 

Note - contact information for those retiring or leaving the EAW job: 

Please keep the union up to date with your current contact information, particularly your 
personal email address which we will use to contact you should you leave the EAW position.  

In solidarity, 

Judy Fox-McGuire - Component 6 Vice-President 
Jennifer Jordan - Staff Representative, Negotiations 
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